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I ask for the committee members to please vote ought not to pass. Many of the 
proposals from OCP are terribly burdensome to small businesses, who already 
struggle with the ever changing regulations and interpretations from OCP. 
Cannabis is not a danger to the public. It never has been. We dont need, nor do we 
want barbed wire yards, greenhouses, and gardens.
These changes from OCP would also be a terrible burden to patients. Many of whom 
are of lower income or disabled. Patients should not have to live in fear again because
they cant afford OCP regulation security.
The voters asked for legal and taxed cannabis, not a re institution of drug war via 
regulatory bureaucracy. Reject this proposal.


